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MEMORANDUM

DIRECTOR OF ADMINISTRATION
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Email: mhandler@stamfordct.gov

DATE: November 27, 2019

TO:

FROM:

RE:

David R. Martin, Mayor
Board of Representatives
Board of Finance

Erik J. Larson, Purchasing Manager

Michael E. Handler, Director of Administration

Certification and Notification of Criticai Emergency Purchase

In accordance with Section 23-18.3 of the Stamford Code of Ordinances, piease accept this
certification and notification of a criticai emergency purchase, namely the repair of playgrounds
and correction of drainage issues at 13 City schools. The attached authorization, inciuding
written consent of the Mayor, includes the appropriate certification and a description of the
reason for making the selection of Viking Construction, Inc. to complete the work.

Please contact me if you have any questions.




